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I strongly oppose this Bill.  Only corruption can come of this proposed bill HB4133.  

Furthermore this bill insults every oregon citizen by telling us we are not smart, 

determined or willing enough to sign up to vote. Furthermore, this would encourage 

the mass gathering of illicit votes by anybody willing to pay.  In short order the winner 

of any election will be the person who pays the most to get into office! So Oregon just 

wants the rich and privileged to be in the seats of power?  

Our state would simply become a corrupt oligarchy. 

Joel Wangle 

Beaverton Oregon 


